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876 Victoria Avenue 
Los Angeles, Ca 90005 
(213) 938-4826 

Dear José* 
I hope all goes vell with you and your family. 
I am publishing a book of Tignettes of lovable 
people I have known well. (Tou are not 
qualified» but only because for thia very 
select club one must be dead, since it is a 
form of canonization, although a prívate one!) 
One of my subjects is Le Senne. 

Would you be so very kind as to look at the encloa 
ed list of his publlshed worka and tell me of 
any errora or omissions that you find in it» 

I have never aeen a copy of his posthumous vork. 
Can you provide the date? Ñor have I ever 
seen an edition of the INTRODUCTION A LA 
PEELOSOPHIE earlier than the one I own, 
1939i although I know it did appear in an 
earlier formv the date of vhich is, I understand, 
1921. 

This book of mine will be my 26th and will not 
appear till late 1983* 

If you have any news of Bryn Nawr I'll be 
most interested to hear of it. I hope to 
be in Fhiladelphia for a few days in late 
November this year. Is Milton still on this 
side of the veil? 

Betty is vell* The children are very grown-up 
as will be Jaime. Betty joins in sending you 
best remembrances and hasta la vista. 

U¿*u* 


